
To: Members of Murwillumbah Golf Club… 

I am seeking your vote to continue to 

represent you on the Board of Directors of 

Murwillumbah Golf Club. 

I have enjoyed the last 12months as a 

Director. I have attended all monthly 

meetings and voted positively at all times to 

ensure the Club is financially secure and 

Members wishes are always taken into account. 

I have been a member of the House Committee and the Finance 

Committee this year. 

Working with the Promotion Officer, Natasha, we have attempted to 

keep Members informed of Club and Golfing matters (with a touch of 

humour) through the monthly Newsletter…. Now circulating to over 

1100 Members. Our Friday night activities have seen our Social 

Membership continue to grow. 

I have endeavoured to be involved in all aspects of the direction the 

Board of Directors have taken the Club. 

At all times I have listened to Members and discussed issues relating 

to Board’s decision. 

Yes….. I would like to serve you and work for our wonderful Golf Club 

for another 12 months. 

 

Bill Quantrill  Member 2034 


